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Posted on January 16, 2010 by Robert A. Kraft  

More Information on Haitian Deportation  

The administration has clarified the earlier announcement regarding the suspension of 

deportation of Haitian citizens. The Haitians must have been in the United States before the 

earthquake January 11, and any Haitians who arrive here illegally after that date will be 

deported. The deportation suspension will no longer be for an indefinite time. It will be for 18 

months after the date of the earthquake. 
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